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THANK YOU 
As the Term draws to a close, we wish to extend our thanks for all of your continued 

support. As a Community Primary School, we recognise the role that every member 

of our community plays in ensuring the school is a positive and happy place to be for 

all of our young people. It is an absolute privilege to see the smiles on faces of 

parents, carers and children during celebration assemblies, church services, music 

festivals, bake sales…the list goes on. We wish you a happy and healthy Easter Break 

and hope this wonderful weather continues.  

Easter HAF Programme  
The HAF (Holiday Activities and Food) programme offers free school holiday sports 

sessions, healthy food, and enriching activities for children, reception to year 6 all 

day long. This year, the Easter HAF programme will run from Monday 14th April – 

Thursday 17th April.  If you receive Free School Meals, your child can attend free of charge.  
 

To book your child’s place, follow this link and enter your HAF code: https://eequ.org/book/premier-
education-haf-holiday-club-with-premier-education-14342  
 

If your child receives Free School Meals and you would like support to find out your HAF code, please speak 

with a member of the office team. 

CELEBRATING SUCCESS – ‘COLLABORATING WITH OTHERS’ 
This week we are encouraging children to celebrate the way in which they engage with the school’s Core 

Offer, particularly how they are connecting with those around them as part of our focus upon ‘Going for 

Goals’. Children are currently spending time thinking about and developing an understanding of their 

aspirations for themselves and the world and working together.  
 

This sits firmly within the British Values of understanding of the value of mutual 

respect as well as an understanding of responsibility.  
 

In our end of term assembly on Friday 4th April, each teacher will share acts of 

kindness they have witnessed and experienced within their classes and our school 

community, linking with our focus on making an active contribution to the classroom 

community. 
 

We will also be celebrating attendance across the school.  Thank you for your support as always and please 

join us in our childrens’ celebrations. 
 

All parents, relatives and wider community members are encouraged to join us for this weekly celebration – it’s 

a great way to round off the Term, whether you are connected to nominated children or not. We look forward 

to seeing you. 

ATTENDANCE 
Please find below the attendance information for each class last week, great effort. Well done! 

 

OVERALL 

 

Nursery 

B2 SB & SJP 

Reception 

B1 LJ 
Year 1  

CD 
Year 2  

SB  
Year 3  

MC 
Year 4  

JM 
Year 5  

IF 
Year 6  

GH  

93.4 97.2 94.3 93 99.2 92.5 85.5 97.5 84.8 
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